
Minutes of the Meeting of the General Services Committee held on 16 June 
2015 at 6.00 pm

Present: Councillors John Kent (Chair), Roy Jones, Barbara Rice, James 
Halden, Mark Coxshall

Apologies: Councillor Lynn Worrall, Robert Gledhill (Substituted by James 
Halden) and Graham Snell

In attendance: J. Ransley – Gatenby Sanderson
M. Tucker – Gatenby Sanderson
Jackie Hinchliffe, Head of HR, OD & Transformation
Matthew Boulter, Principal Democratic Services Officer

1. Minutes 

The minutes of the General Services Committee meeting held on 4 June 2015 
were approved as a correct record

2. Apologies For Absence 

None

3. Items of Urgent Business 

None

4. Declarations of Interests 

None

5. Appointment of the Monitoring Officer- Interview 

The Committee interviewed a candidate for the position of Monitoring Officer.

RESOLVED: That 

Mr David Lawson is appointed Monitoring Officer 

6. Appointment of the Chief Executive and Head Of Paid Service- Short List 

The Committee received the short list pack from Gatenby Sanderson and 
discussed each candidate. 



RESOLVED that five candidates be invited to final assessment and 
interview 

The meeting finished at 8.30pm

Approved as a true and correct record

CHAIR

DATE

Any queries regarding these Minutes, please contact
Democratic Services at Direct.Democracy@thurrock.gov.uk
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